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As a resident of southwest Sydney the toll increases are becoming too much. How is it that the 

government wants NSW residents to live in these new suburbs and then expect them to pay 

$50/week in tolls at least just to get to work. The free greenslip, instead of getting the Cashback 

scheme for users of the M5 is a slap in the face, greenslips are only $200-$400 per year which 

means you’ll save that amount but give up the Cashback scheme which is about $2500 per year, 

how stupid do you think people are? Residents of the southwest who have no option but to drive to 

work should not be tolled to use the M5, this would benefit the residents and ease living costs. 


